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Press Release Issued by Bank Audi 

 
Beirut, 23rd November, 2019 

 
A number of malicious sources have recently been spreading lies and defamations on Bank Audi and on 
its Chairman and Group CEO Mr. Samir Hanna. 
 
Bank Audi, and its Board of Directors, categorically deny all such lies that have been deliberately and 
methodically circulating in some media and on social media channels.  
 
Bank Audi is keen, once again, to reiterate its unwavering commitment to applicable banking laws and 
regulations, and to sound governance, under the oversight of the Central Bank of Lebanon and of the 
Lebanese Banking Control Commission. Any claims to the contrary are pure fabrications done for 
suspicious purposes and intended to harm the national economy and the banking sector, in the 
challenging times Lebanon is now going through. 
 

 
 
 

 


